To: ‘"cIaims_consultation@féhd.gov:hk"' <claims_consultation@fehd.gov.hk>

Dear Sir,

For the benefit of health of infants and your children, I support a restrictive
approach to the regulation of Nutrition and Health Claims on Infant Formula,
Follow-up Formula, and Prepackaged Foods for Infants and Young Children
Under the Age of 36 Months in Hong Kong.

Best Regards,
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Disclaimer

This Email may contain privileged and confidential information and is solely for the
use of the intended recipient. If you are not the intended recipient, you must not
print, copy, distribute or take any action in reliance on it. If you have received this
Email by mistake, please notify the sender and then delete this Email from your
computer. The Hospital Authority does not accept liability arising from Email
transmitted by mistake.

Although this Email and any attachments are believed to be free of virus or other
defects that might affect any computer system into which it is received and opened,
it is the responsibility of the recipient to ensure that it is virus free, and no
responsibility is accepted by the Hospital Authority for any loss or damage in any
way arising from its use.

All views or opinions expressed in this Email and its attachments are those of the
sender and do not necessarily reflect the views and opinions of the Hospital
Authority.
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